
 
 

 
From: James Gallagher [mailto:jgallagher33@msn.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2012 12:56 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh; Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Resumption of operations filings 
 
Per our conversation, please do not accept the resumption of operations that were filed on 
September 26, 2012 for KHHH-LP, KCDE-LP, KCDR-LP and KRUB-LP in Cedar Rapids, IA. Those 
were filed for channels outside of the core spectrum allowable for LPTV stations.  
Fortunately, there is equipment available to the licensee to proceed with getting the displacement 
channels on the air so we have already set that in motion (I am rechanneling a transmitter today 
to go out and re-directing another one to Cedar Rapids) so I believe at least 2 can be done in the 
next few days assuming we don't run into any issues.  
I expect to be legal to file the license applications most likely over the weekend and into Monday. 
I'm coordinating a few projects right now simultaneously (for instance, i've got someone on a 
tower in Knoxville, TN today) with some different ground crews but I will shift my priorities to 
getting equipment and personnel to Cedar Rapids. It'll be tight but it's a controllable situation.  
 
Thank you very much for contacting me regarding this issue. If there is anything else I can do for 
you at all please don't hesitate to call. I'm available to you anytime. 727-859-2078. 
 
James Gallagher  


